
 

 

June 22, 2025 
 
Fr. Chris Cauchi, Pastor 
Angelica Chacon, Family Life Minister 
Gordon D. Mansell, M. Mus, Music Director 
 

Call the office for info on: 
 

Sacrament of Baptism - Families must 

be registered, regularly attending Mass, 
supporting the good works of the church and 
involved in parish life. Parents are invited to 
attend a baptism preparation session every 
third week of the month.  
 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults 
(RCIA) - This program is for adults 

interested in joining the Catholic Church.  
 

Sacrament of Marriage - Parishioners 

must be registered and regularly attending 
Mass. Please contact us one year prior to 
your requested wedding date. 
 

Pastoral References - You must be a 

registered parishioner, attending Sunday 
Mass regularly, participating in the 
sacramental and pastoral life of the  Church 
community, be serving in a parish ministry 
(e.g. lector, catechist) on an on going basis, 
and be in good canonical standing within the 
Church.  
 

Society of St Vincent de Paul  
647-770-4805 
 

Our Lady of Sorrows School 
www.tcdsb.org/ourladyofsorrows  
  

Archdiocese of Toronto 
www.archtoronto.org  
 

Catholic Cemeteries 
www.catholic-cemeteries.ca  

OUR LADY OF SORROWS PARISH 
An Ever-Growing Beacon of God’s Love, Hope and Joy for All 

Office Hours: Monday - Friday, 9:30 am - 4:00 pm  
3055 Bloor St W, Etobicoke ON  M8X 1C6 

416-231-6016 | office@sorrows.ca | www.sorrows.ca 

Mass Schedule                                          Adoration                Reconciliation   
Weekdays (Monday to Saturday): 9:00 am       Mondays 7:00 pm - 8:30 pm        Monday: 7:00 pm - 8:30 pm  
Saturday Vigil: 5:15 pm                Saturday: 4:00 pm - 5:00 pm 

Sunday: 8:00 am, 9:30 am*, 11:00 am, 12:30 pm          By appointment - call the parish office 
*Children’s Liturgy of the Word  (ages 4-10 yrs.)  
Rosary is prayed Monday to Saturday at 8:25 am     

Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ  
(Corpus Christi) 

Corpus Christi reminds us of the deep bond we share with God 
through the Eucharist.  In an act of love and sacrifice, Jesus gives us 
his Body and Blood so that we may have eternal life with the Father.  
 

The Eucharist shows us how much God cares for us. It is a reminder 
that his love is never limited and that he always wants to share his 
blessings with us. Like the crowd in the Gospel, we are called to trust 
in God’s care and turn to him in faith.     
 

Reflection questions:   
 

• What does it mean to renew my relationship with God each time I 
receive the Eucharist?  

• How can I live out the love and service of the Eucharist?  
• In what ways can I share God’s blessings with those in need?  

 

Parish Office Closed —  Tuesday, June 24 
 

Staff members will be attending an offsite staff development 
workshop. Thank you for your understanding.  

http://www.tcdsb.org/ourladyofsorrows
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http://www.catholic-cemeteries.ca
mailto:office@sorrows.ca
http://www.sorrows.ca


 

 

Sacraments for the Sick and Homebound 
 

Please contact the parish office at 416-231-
6016 or send an email to office@sorrows.ca 
if you or someone you know would like to 
celebrate the Sacraments of Reconciliation, 

Communion and / or the Anointing of the Sick.  

With Joyful Hearts 
 

Next Sunday, we welcome Daphne and 
Owen who will be celebrating their 
Baptisms at the 9:30 am Mass. We rejoice 

together with them as they celebrate their first 
Sacrament and begin their spiritual journey.     

Your ShareLife gift keeps families together 
 

Please give at the parish using a 
ShareLife envelope, online through our 
parish website, or at sharelife.org/

donate. Thank you for your generosity. 

Phone Ministry for Homebound Parishioners 
 

Volunteers  offer  companionship and 
encouragement through phone calls.  If you know 
someone who could benefit from this ministry, 
please contact the parish office. Privacy will be 
respected. Together, let’s bring the Church to those 
who need it most.  

 

Parent’s Small Group — Wednesday, June 25 
 

5:00 pm to 6:30 pm in the parish hall.  
Light dinner and childcare will be provided. 
Register at bit.ly/3YYnlpp 
 

Family Movie Afternoon — Saturday, June 28 
 

Watch the beloved classic Winnie the 
Pooh (2011) and go on a fun 
adventure about friendship, loyalty, 
and working together (Rated G). The movie starts at 
3:00 pm. Free admission and free popcorn! 

FAMILY LIFE MINISTRY 

Community Building Event - Summer BBQ 
Sunday, June 29, after 12:30 pm Mass  

Parish Hall 
   

Enjoy burgers, hotdogs, salad, chips 
and drinks! Come with your family and 
friends to begin summer together and 
bring a sweet treat to share.  

 

Thanks to the Knights of Columbus, Kingsway 
Council and our OLS ministries: Hospitality, Family 
Life, Liturgy of the Word for Children and Music 
Ministry for their support of this event.  

Seeds of Hope 2025  
 

We will be gathering both home-grown & 
purchased produce. These donations will 

be given to the Mabelle Food Program and will be 
collected at all the Masses on September 20 & 21. 

Liturgy of the Word with Children   
 

Our last gathering before the summer 
break will be this Sunday, June 22, during 
the 9:30 am Mass. The program will start 
again on Sunday, September 7.   

Join the OLS Adult Choir! 
 

Love to sing? The Adult Choir 
enriches our 11:00 am Mass with 
enthusiastic congregational support 
and with their diverse choral 
repertoire adds a spiritually uplifting 
component to each Mass.  

 

Whether you're ready for a long-term commitment 
or prefer a short-term opportunity, there's a place for 
you! Join us in music ministry, concerts, and/or 
special events. For more information, contact 
Gordon Mansell, Music Director at 416-571-3680.  

Parish Registration   
 

If you are new or attend Mass regularly at OLS and 
not registered, we invite you to register with the 
parish. Registering ensures you receive all 
communications from the parish and your 
information is current for sacramental requests. 
Young adults (18+), should be registered as 
individuals. To register, simply go to https://
bit.ly/3vbp4t4. Contact office@sorrows.ca if you 
have changed your address recently.  

mailto:office@sorrows.ca
http://www.sharelife.org/donate
http://www.sharelife.org/donate
https://bit.ly/3YYnlpp
https://bit.ly/3vbp4t4
https://bit.ly/3vbp4t4


 

 

Do your part! —  Put your faith into action and 
serve our parish community. 
Consider being part of the several 
ministries here at Our Lady of 
Sorrows! Learn more about OLS 

Ministries at bit.ly/3O0SYJX 

Pre-Authorized Giving (PAG)  
 

The PAG program allows parishioners to make 
a single monthly donation through their bank 
account or by credit card to cover weekly 
offertory and/or special collections. To enroll, 
please go to https://bit.ly/3RCTJIw 

June 23 to 29 
 

Mon.   Int. of Lilia Raz by family 

Tue.    Int. of Fr. Chris Cauchi by OLS Staff  

Wed.   †Msgr. Mariano Polito by Marieta & Ray  

Thu.   †Eleanor Cavanagh by Tony & Cathy Dodds  

Fri.     Int. of the Passos-Faria family  

Sat.    Parish Intentions 

Sat.   5:15 pm   †Carmen Morin by Kathe Docker  

Sun.  8:00 am   †Lucyna Slomka by Danuta Gorski  

          9:30 am   †Ludvik Jakopin by Irina Jakopin & family  

        11:00 am   †Robert Brukner by family  

        12:30 pm   Parish Intentions  

Keep up to date with parish activities  
with our 3-month calendar.  

Visit bit.ly/4gh3iJS 

The Month of the Sacred Heart of Jesus   
 

The Sacred Heart is a symbol of 
Christ’s love for humanity. In June, you 
are encouraged to take time to renew 
your consecration to the Sacred Heart 

of Jesus. Read more at bit.ly/4knjFXx 

Are you a mother whose 
child has drifted from the 
Catholic faith—or is 

struggling to fully embrace it? You are not alone.  
 

Millions of Monicas is a weekly prayer group for mothers 
of all ages who come together to intercede for their 
children, no matter their stage in life. Inspired by St. 
Monica—who prayed faithfully for her son, St. Augustine, 
until he returned to the Church—we unite in hope, love, 
and surrender to the Holy Spirit.  

 

Whether you are a young mom or a seasoned 
grandmother, if your heart is moved to pray for your 
children’s faith journey, this ministry is for you. 
 

Every Wednesday, 7:30 pm to 8:30 pm in the church. 
Enter through the west side door. 

Toronto Pro-Life Crash Course : July 17 to 19 
 

Are you passionate about defending 
life? Do you want to learn how to 
effectively and compassionately share 
the pro-life message and save lives?  

 

The Toronto Pro-Life Crash Course, a 3-day hands-on 
training program offered in partnership with Toronto Right 
to Life and the Canadian Centre for Bio-Ethical Reform 
(CCBR), includes expert talks, practical apologetics, and 
real-life outreach experience on the streets of Toronto.  
 

Perfect for beginners and experienced activists alike —  
be equipped to make a difference!  For more information, 
visit: bit.ly/4kIYIq9   

Archdiocesan Jubilee Pilgrimage  
to the Martyrs’ Shrine  

 

Save the Date! Sunday, August 24. 
Cardinal Leo invites you to join the Archdiocese 
on a special Jubilee Year pilgrimage at the 
Martyrs’ Shrine in Midland, Ontario. Stay tuned 
for more information.  

New Pastoral Letter from Cardinal Leo  
   

Cardinal Leo has released “That 
Blessed Upper Room,” a pastoral letter 
inviting the faithful of the archdiocese 

to reflect together on the significance of The 
Upper Room in our lives, our families and in our 
communities of faith. The letter is divided into 
nine chapters, drawing on dimensions of our 
Catholic Christian life. A short video introduction 
and the full letter can be accessed by 
visiting https://bit.ly/3TvWjTS 

https://bit.ly/3O0SYJX
https://bit.ly/3RCTJIw
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